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Hardingham, Candy

From: Bryan, Sylvia

Sent: 05 July 2007 09:50

To: Hardingham, Candy

Subject: FW: 951-14A Redington Road-Planning Conditions- Ref. 2007/1856/P

From: Arbery, Bethany

Sent: 04 July 2007 12:38

To: Env DC Mail - PF

Cc: Fowlis, Victoria; Hutson, Alex; 'Richard Webb'

Subject: FW: 951-14A Redington Road-Planning Conditions- Ref: 2007/1856/P

Admin,

Please can you register this as a new Approval of Details. Please ignore the reference number referred to
which relates to an AocD which has already been decided.

Thanks |
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Senior Planning Officer (North West Team) _ | \
Development Control Planning Services dm.KSL & Olo \03 O\ .

London Borough of Camden

Direct Dial: 020 7974 2077
Direct Fax: 020 7974 1975
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From: Richard Webb [mafltn": richard@webb-architects.co.uk]

Sent: 04 July 2007 11:52

To: Fowlis, Victoria; Arbery, Bethany

Cc: Jeremy Sokel

Subject: Fwd: 951-14A Redington Road-Planning Conditions- Ref: 2007/1856/P

Dear Victoria and Bethany

Forwarded email previously sent to you containing details of tree protection and green roof.

Regards

Richard Webb

WEBB ARCHITECTS LIMITED

t 020 8968 0279
m 077 9885 4810 - -

10/07/2007
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This e-mail is only for use of the addressee. It may contain information which is legally privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure. |f you are not the
intended recipient you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication and its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you
receive this communication in error, please e-mail richard@webb-architects co.uk. Unless specifically stated this e-mail does not constitute any part of an offer or
contract. Computer viruses can be transmitted by e-mail. The recipient should check this e-mail and any attachments for the presence of viruses. WEBB
ARCHITECTS LIMITED accept no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.

Begin forwarded messége:

T T AR T T T

Date: 14 May 2007 15:37:03 BDT

To: bethany.arbery@camden.gov.uk

Cc: victoria.fowlis@camden.gov.uk, Richard Webb <richard@webb-architects.co.uk>
Subject: 951-14A Redington Road-Planning Conditions- Ref: 2007/1856/P

Bethany,

Please find attached further information relating to the Application 2007/1856/P regarding
the conditions to the planning consent for 14A Redington Road.

Attached is a proposed drawing for the tree protection protocol and information on the planting for the
green roof, the maintenance schedule and brochure.

Best Regards,
Patrick Bonfield

ior WEBB ARCHITECTS LIMITED

This e-mail is only for use of the addressee. It may contain information which is legally privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure. If
you are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication and its
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you receive this communication in error, please e-mail richard@webb-architects. co.uk. Unless specifically
stated this e-mail does not constitute any part of an offer or contract. Computer viruses can be transmitted by e-mail. The recipient should
check this e-mail and any attachments for the presence of viruses. WEBB ARCHITECTS LIMITED accept no liability for any damage caused
by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.
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